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April Newsletter 2022 
 
Welcome back. I hope you all had a lovely Easter and are now ready for the race towards 
ballet exams in July. A big thankyou to those of you who brought your children to 
additional Easter exam lessons. Every lesson from now until the exams is of great 
importance.  

Dates 
 Reminder that normal lessons resume Tuesday 26th April. 
 All dates are on our website.  

 
Exam students please take note of the important information provided in the separate 
exam letter. Only students with regular attendance can be considered for ISTD ballet 
exams. 
 
Below are the main points to note but please consult your exam newsletter for further 
details. 

 Please settle any outstanding Easter school invoices. There are still further exam 
Easter school lessons on Saturday 23rd April.  

 Exam fees are now due. Please see your exam newsletter for fee details. Your 
child cannot be entered until this fee has been paid and the ISTD require 
payment soon. Please make payment to the Dancing Dosh account as detailed in 
your exam newsletter using your child’s name as reference. 

 Timetable changes to Grades 1 & 2 starting 30th April as follows: 
 Grade 1: 11:00 – 11:45 (45 mins) 
 Grade 2: 11:45 – 12:30 (45 mins) 

 Additional exam lessons are being held on Saturday June 4th for Liphook Junior 
School exam students and on Saturday 2nd July for Amesbury exam students. 
Please see your exam letter for more information and email Rebecca to book as 
appropriate. 

 There are also additional Grade 2 exam lessons on Thursdays starting 28th April at 
Bohunt School Dining Room at 16:00. Please email Rebecca to book sessions.  

 From September Grades 3 & 4 ballet students will need to attend two lessons per 
week if future exams are to be considered. Details in exam letter. 

 Compulsory mock ballet exams are being held on Saturday 18th June at normal 
lesson times. Exam hair and uniform is required for these. Please purchase exam 
shoes and ribbons (Grade 2 and above) before this date.  

 
As always, Anne and I are available to answer any queries. 
 
 


